
NEWSLETTER MAY 2016 

 With Summer time approaching, 

we ask parents if they can provide sun 

cream and sun hats for the children 

to use during outings and garden 

time.  

Graduation Day will happen on Friday, 

15th July, from 10.30 to 12.30 for 

school and nursery leavers. More details 

to follow soon. 

Next month we will be celebrating: 

 HRH Queen Elizabeth II’s  Official Birthday  
and Trooping the Colour (11th June); 

 Father’s Day (19th June); 

 Longest Day of the Year (21st June); 

 Euro 2016 (10th June to 10th July). 

Baby Room will conduct Summa-

tive Assessments during the Half 

Term (31 May to 3 June). Please 

speak to a member of staff to book 

your appointment.  

If any children are  

leaving from Septem-

ber 2016, please let Pre-

School 1 and 2 know 

schools or nursery 

schools.   



www.facebook.com/brightfuturesnurseryandclub  

Meetings are due in Pre-

School in June. Please 

make an appointment with 

the staff. 

There will be some 

changes taking place in 

the Nursery. Prateema 

and Lucy will be mov-

ing to  Toddler Room, 

and Abbigail will go to 

Baby Room. 

Monday, 30th 
May is a Bank 
Holiday. The 

Nursery will be 
closed. 

May  Term runs 

from 31/5/16 to 

3/6/16. If you want 

to book a place for 

your child in Holiday 

Club, please speak to 

the Club Manager, 

Derya. 

Thursday, 9th June 

Picnic to raise money for a toadstool 

for the nature garden. There is a £2 

donation. 

Toddler Room have 

been learning about 

growing and plant-

ing sunflowers, run-

ner beans and toma-

toes.  

They also have been linking this 

to the Jack and the Beanstalk 

story, The Hungry Caterpillar 

and the Ugly Duckling Story. 

We would be grateful 

if parents could do-

nate any outdoor 

toys we can use in 

our gardens. 

Bright Futures had its first competition between 

Rooms. Each room built a den for the children. 

Club chose Space, Babies a farm, Toddlers the 

beach and Pre-School Jack and the Beanstalk. 

All Rooms did their best to create a space 

where children can play and learn more about 

the different themes. 

Congratulation to Club and Toddler Room for 

winning this competition. 


